
KVOB 

ALEXANDRIA, LOUISIANA 
January 10, 1949 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
RFD #2 
Walnutport, Pa. 

Dear Sir: 

We wish to verify and thank you for your report of our frequency 
check, 3:15 A.M., January 5, 1949. 

We have changed our call letters from KPDR is KVOB. We are 

at present constructing a 1000 Watt Station on 970 KC. 

Yours sincerely, 

Glenn G. Peebles, - 
Chief Engineer. 

GGP/hm 

AUTHORIZED 

1000 WATTS 

AM 
970 K C MUTUAL BROADCASTING SYSTEM 

FM 
99.7 MEG 


